HANOVER VILLAGE 

BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS
Date: 1/11/2017
Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall
Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Kenny Flowers
Guests: Joe Hickman
Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting
There are 48 customers in arrears for a total of $8490.20.

Joe reported that the plant is running well. There was some cold weather problems but those are gone now. The generator service was moved up to this week as the block heater at the main street had burned up. The generator at the sewer plant is not turning on automatically.

Joe is looking for a section of 2 ½” waste hose. 

